PAGE  


PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-1239/10



15 July 2010


COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Portuguese
ANNUAL REPORT ON CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISITIONS

PRESENTED PURSUANT TO THE INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION ON TRANSPARENCY IN CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISITIONS
(2009-Brazil)

THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 220


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the OAS General Secretariat (Secretariat for Multidimensional Security) and has the honor to attach a copy of the annual report on Brazil’s conventional weapons acquisitions in 2009, standardized in accordance with the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions.

2.
The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (Secretariat for Multidimensional Security) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, June 28, 2010 
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